
P U B L I C N O T I C E 
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative 

Declaration for a Proposed Culvert Replacement 
Project in Westport, Mendocino County  

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to replace five culvert systems along State 
Route (SR) 1 in Mendocino County from post miles 75.47 to 84.10 between the Blue Slide Gulch Bridge and 
the Hardy Creek Bridge.   

WHAT IS AVAILABLE 
The environmental document for this project is called an 
Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration. 
The document will be available by appointment for public 
review and copying Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. from August 19 to September 18, 2024, at the Caltrans
District 1 office, 1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501.
Please call (707) 445-6600 to make an appointment. It will
also be available for review at the Fort Bragg Branch of the
Mendocino County Library, 499 E Laurel St, Fort Bragg, CA
95437. Please call (707) 964-2020 for more information.

The Initial Study is available electronically by visiting the 
Caltrans website at: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-
me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-
environmental-docs/d3-mendocino-county.
The Initial Study and associated technical studies are also 
available upon request by contacting Gillian Levy at (707) 
498-4071, or at  gillian.levy@dot.ca.gov.

CONTACT INFORMATION 
We welcome your comments. Please submit your written 
comments via postal mail to: 

California Department of Transportation, North Region Environmental 
Attn: Gillian Levy 
1656 Union Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

Comments may also be submitted via email to: gillian.levy@dot.ca.gov 

All comments must be received by September 1, 2024. 
For more information about this project, please contact Kim Floyd, Project Manager, at (707) 296-5552.

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document is available in Braille, in large print, on audiocassette, 
or on computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please write to or call Caltrans, 
Attention: Manny Machado, Public Information Office-District 1, 1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501; (707) 
496-6879 Voice, or use the California Relay Service TTY number, 711 or 1-800-735-2929.
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